
 

 

 
 
 
 
Dear Parents / Carers,                                                                                                 
 
28.2.24 
 
This term Emily and Ann from Musical Gems have been delivering specialist music 
sessions to all children in reception.  The children have really enjoyed the sessions and 
are keen to share their learning with you all.  Therefore, we would like to invite you along 
to our last session of this half term. 
 
The sessions will take place on Thursday 28th March: 
  
2.00pm- 2.30pm for Parrot class. 
 
And  
 
2.45pm-3.15pm for Tiger class. 
 
The children have worked incredibly hard and we know they would love for you to join 
them in their final session. 
 
 
Thank you for your continued support, 
 
 
Miss Wallace and Ms Stanway. 


